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Investing in our schools  

As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild public education, the 2024-25 Budget is 
delivering record education funding, including $8.9 billion for new and upgraded schools. This 
targeted investment will ensure growing communities get access to a world class public education.  

Project overview 

The upgrade at Carlingford West Public School (CWPS) will deliver new modern classrooms, a new 
hall and library, new multipurpose play court, a new canteen, and refurbished staff and 
administration areas.  

The upgrade to Cumberland High School (CHS) will deliver new modern classrooms including 
specialist spaces such as wood workshops and visual arts spaces, a new multipurpose hall, sport 
and performance spaces, new library, new multipurpose play courts, a new canteen, and 
refurbished staff and administration areas. 

Progress update 

Work on the CWPS & CHS upgrade is progressing. All piling works are now finished, and the 
following construction activities are underway: 

• Concrete pours are continuing for the permanent concrete structure.  

• High voltage power supply works on Dunmore Avenue to deliver power to the new buildings. 

Next steps  

• Continuing concrete pours, including ground slabs, columns and suspended floor slabs. 

• Continuing to install underground pipes and cables. 

• Upgrading the electricity supply, including new substations at both schools. 

• Finishing the remaining excavation for the new buildings at both schools.  

• Ongoing consultation and planning for new bus link road at CHS. 
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More information 

You can find more information about the project at edu.nsw.link/CWPSandCHS or by 
scanning the QR code.  

If you have any questions about this project, you can contact School Infrastructure 
NSW during business hours on the contact details below. 
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